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| wanted to express my points on the upcoming rate hike for the Philadelphia Water
Department.

First, | feel that the PWD is one of the best utility values for the money in the City of
Philadelphia.

The cost is very reasonable, considering the infrastructure needed to deliver clean water, and
then properly dispose of the waste water and storm water.

| understand, costs are rising, and an increase is necessary. Please keep it to a minimum, as
much as possible.

Those of us out here working hard, find our costs are all rising, and yet, our incomes are not
rising enough to match those costs.

Thank you for all you do every day. All my best,
John Voitel

John Voitel
Philadelphia PA USA

I'd rather win together, than succeed alone.



